
We Want to Hear from You!
Dane County is crafting a vision to drive detailed planning on the

Alliant Energy Center (AEC) Campus. As a part of this process, we

are seeking meaningful input from the AEC’s neighbors on topics including:

What businesses and services could be added that would be beneficial to you and your neighbors?•
What could be done on campus to better connect the neighborhoods to the lake?•
What’s your BIG IDEA for the AEC Campus and Surrounding Area?•
How the AEC can be a good neighbor?•

Your input will help ensure that the campus’ redevelopment reflects the community’s

economic, social, environmental, and equity priorities. Both meetings are identical so feel

free to choose the one that works best for your schedule.  

Y O U ’ R E  I N V I T E D

AEC Visioning Workshop
for Alliant Energy Center Neighbors

Two Opportunities to Attend!

6:00pm to 7:30pm
July 18, 2017

Urban League of Greater Madison 
2222 S Park St, #200, Madison

--- OR ---
July 19, 2017

Badger Rock 
Neighborhood Center*
501 E Badger Rd, Madison

*Children are welcome

Please contact: 
aecvision@countyofdane.com with any questions or comments.

For more information, visit the Project Website @
aecstudy.countyofdane.com

Accommodations: Please note that, upon reasonable notice, efforts
will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals through
appropriate aids and services. 

If you will require transportation to either meeting, contact: Ashley
Robertson at 608-255-3988 or arobertson@vandewalle.com by July 14th

Refreshments: Food will be provided. 


